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Dear Mr Taylor 
 
Your Request for Information  
 
Thank you for your email received in this office on 6 November 2013, which included a 
request for information. 
 
Your request is being dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and will be 
answered within 20 working days. This means you should expect a response by 4 
December 2013. 
 
I should explain that we are currently handling a high volume of requests and there is a 
possibility that our response to you may be delayed. We will however endeavour to send 
the response within the prescribed timescale. 
 
If you have any queries about this request, do not hesitate to contact me. Please 
remember to quote your case reference number in any future communications. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Caroline Wilson 
FOI/DPA Officer 
Casework and Customer Services Directorate  

Independent Police Complaints Commission 
Tel: 0161 246 8561  

Email: !CCS_FOI&DPA@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk 
 



 
 


